
 
 

Please join fellow Homeowner Association Board Members for our next 
 

HOA Council Meeting 
Saturday, June 10 at 10am 

 
Association representatives will be in attendance from the cities of 

Westlake Village, Agoura Hills, Calabasas, and Thousand Oaks  
                    
 

 
 

LVMWD Resource Conservation Team 
will lead a discussion about free resources and available rebates for turf 

conversion and water saving tools, how to implement responsible irrigation 
habits, and give a tour of their sustainable landscaping demonstration garden 

 
 
 
 

A Resource Specialist from Calleguas will be present to answer 
questions on available rebates and tools for HOAs in their district 

 

   

Representatives from the LA & Ventura Department of Forestry will be 
present to answer questions about fire safety and fire friendly 

landscaping 
 

RSVP via email to HOACouncil@gmail.com by Wednesday, June 7 at 5pm  

mailto:HOACouncil@gmail.com

